
 

 

 

 

Date received: 8th May 2025 

Date responded: 5th June 2025 

Subject:  Willaston External Refurbishments Site Compound Complaints 

 

Question:  

“Copies of all complaints received by Douglas Council in relation to the current 

building compounds used during the Willaston housing refurbishment and 

correspondence with the Planning Department in relation to those existing sites.”  

 

Response:  

Please find enclosed a copy of all complaints that have been received in relation to the current 

site compound situated at 60 – 62 Snaefell Road, Willaston. Third Party personal data has 

been redacted.  

The second part of your request for correspondence with the planning department relating to 

existing site compounds has been classified as exempt under Section 20 of the Freedom of 

Information Act 2015 – Information accessible to applicant by other means. This is an absolute 

exemption as does not require us to carry out a public interest test. The information you are 

seeking can be found at the following link  

https://www.douglas.gov.im/index.php/info/item/2952-foiresponses. 

 

https://www.douglas.gov.im/index.php/info/item/2952-foiresponses

